
PIA Committee 

From: 	 louiserockett@aol.com  
Sent: 	 Monday, September 05, 2016 4:24 PM 
To: 	 PIA Committee 
Subject: 	 workforce housing 

Please do what you can do to provide more workforce housing opportunities. It is totally necessary for our housing 
starved community. 

I like the idea of "taxing" the sale of homes of $700,000 or more. Somehow our workforce people need homes for their 
families. 

please please please 

and thank you 

louise rockett 
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